
 

 

 

 NOTICE OF PROPOSED BUDGET AND PUBLIC HEARING 

 

Notice is hereby given that a proposed budget has been submitted to the Board of Directors of the 

Berthoud Fire Protection District for the ensuing year of 2019.  A copy of the proposed budget is open 

for public inspection in the office of the District, 275 Mountain Ave., Berthoud, Colorado. The proposed 

budget will be considered at a special meeting of the Board of Directors to be held at 248 Welch Ave, 

Berthoud, Co. in the Training Room, on Tuesday, December 11, 2018 at 6:00p.m.  Any interested 

elector within the District may inspect the proposed budget and file or register any written objections 

thereto at any time prior to the final adoption of the budget. 

 

DATED:  November 15, 2018    

       Berthoud Fire Protection District 

                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                              

   
       _______________________________, President 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


